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Capitol Hill Management Services
to Provide Financial Management Services

to the North Carolina Licensed Child Care Association

Capitol Hill Management Services Continues to GrowCapitol Hill Management Services of North Carolina is pleased to announce that it has been selected toprovide financial services to the North Carolina Licensed Child Care Association (NCLCCA).The North Carolina Licensed Child Care Association represents the professional needs of licensed earlychildhood leaders, manager and professionals, and serves as the source for credible, accurate informationfor its members across the Tar Heel State.CHMS will advise NCLCCA in all financial management issues and provide an analysis of financialstatements to identify both positive and negative trends and to suggest strategies for success.“We welcome the NCLCCA to CHMS and look forward to providing the support and services they need toaccomplish their mission of serving North Carolina's child care professionals.” said John A. Graziano, Jr.,CHMS President.  We are pleased to work with the association’s dedicated Board of Directors, staff andvolunteers in ensuring a successful future.”
About CHMSCHMS is a consulting firm specializing in association management, non-profit development, governmentrelations, and public policy research.
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